

United States Floorball Association, Inc. 4301 Fathern Court, Raieigh, NC 27606 Phone: 919-233-7274

Fax: 919-233-7249
e-mail: usaficorball@soi.com
web: usaficorball.org

FAX

TO: John Liljelund, Secretary General, International Floorball Federation

FROM: Ollie Rupp, President, USFbA

FAX: +358-9-4542 1450

NUMBER OF COPIES INCLUDING COVER PAGE: 1

If this fax is incomplete or not legible, please contact the USFbA at the numbers listed above.

February 28, 2006

Dear Mr. Liljelund:

The USFbA kindly request to be accepted for ordinary membership in the IFF at the next General Assembly of the International Floorball Federation in Stockholm, Sweden on Friday the 26th of May, 2006.

Best regards.

Ollie Rupp

USFbA President